
TO:   David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Four Seasons Trail Discussion  
 
DATE:  July 7, 2023 
 

 
Summary 
 
During the regular Parks & Recreation Committee Meeting held on Thursday, June 8, 
the Committee agreed to individually tour Four Seasons Trail throughout July. The 
purpose of these tours was to collect your thoughts on the trail and consider any 
conversations or improvements members might like to see. As such, this item has been 
placed on the agenda to facilitate said conversation.  
 
Committee Action 
 
No action is requested by staff at this time unless Committee discussion directs 
otherwise. 






